## **Exhibit G**



## Minnesota Community Action Partnership

100 Empire Drive, Suite 202 • Saint Paul, MN 55103 • 651-645-7425 • Fax 651-645-7399

September 24, 2014

Mr. D. Michael Anderson, Chair Mr. William J. Davis, President and CEO Community Action of Minneapolis 505 East Grant Street Minneapolis, MN 5404

Dear Sirs,

The Minnesota Community Action Partnership, Minnesota's statewide association of Community Action Agencies, is writing to strongly urge that both the board and the leadership of Community Action of Minneapolis resign immediately.

We believe that our Community Action mission cannot be achieved in this chaos.

We believe that one result of the DHS audit is such widespread public belief that your collective judgment has betrayed the public trust, and worse, that no good purpose can be served by continuing to serve in your positions.

We are the first to recognize the difficulty of your work as a Community Action Agency. Because this work is so difficult, we believe it is not possible for you or your staff to focus on serving the needs of low income individuals. We have no doubt that the correct thing is for you to resign, and to resign immediately, to clear the way for new leadership.

Respectfully yours,

Robert Benes Chair

Arnie Anderson, Executive Director

Cc: Governor Mark Dayton

Senate Majority Leader Tom Bakk Senate Minority Leader David Hann Speaker of the House Paul Thissen House Minority Leader Kurt Daudt